
   

 
Dear : 
 
Thank you for your interest in certification as a private vocational rehabilitation specialist serving 
injured workers receiving Worker’s Compensation.  In order to complete your certification request, 
we will need additional information. 
 
Job placement is the major focus and intent of vocational rehabilitation for injured workers.  If after 
three (3) months of job development and placement the individual has not found suitable work, a 
retraining plan may need to be developed. 
 
Please submit a brief description of your work and/or academic experience in providing job 
placement services and in developing retraining plans for persons with disabilities.   
 
We will make a decision on certification after we receive the additional information.  We assume 
that once you are certified you will be ready to work with our referrals.  If you have questions, 
please contact a WC Vocational Rehabilitation Specialist at (608) 261-8472 (press 4). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Division of Worker's Compensation 
Rehabilitation Specialist 
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